
WHAT’S UP at DOC?     
Dr. F.W.L. Hamilton School e-memo 

 

Date School Day  
Monday, November 4 1 

 

 

Tuesday, November 5 2 

 

EVEN DAY KINDER PHOTOS & ALL PHOTO RE-TAKES 
Kinder Flashlight Reading at a.m. Recess 
Grade 4 & 5 Volleyball at Lunch Recess 

Wednesday, November 6 3 

 

 

Thursday, November 7 4 

 

Grade 5 Flashlight Reading at a.m. Recess 
Grade 4 Coding Club at Lunch Recess 
Grade 4 & 5 Volleyball at Lunch Recess 

Friday, November 8 
 

5 

 

REMEMBRANCE DAY ASSEMBLY at 9:30 in the GYM 
(Families Welcome) 
Kinder Flashlight Reading at a.m. Recess 
MYRCA Club at Lunch Recess 
Grade 3 Mini Sticks (Gym) at Lunch Recess 

 

Date School Day  
Monday, November 11  

 
REMEMBRANCE DAY:  
NO SCHOOL for STUENDENTS & STAFF 

Tuesday, November 12 6 

 

Grade 4 & 5 Volleyball at Lunch Recess 
PAC MEETING in the LIBRARY at 6:00 p.m. 

Wednesday, November 13 1 

 

 

Thursday, November 14 2 

 

VISION & HEARING SCREENING for K, 1, 3, 5 
Grade 1 Flashlight Reading at a.m. Recess 
Grade 4 Coding Club at Lunch Recess 
Grade 2 Mini Sticks (Gym) at Lunch Recess 

Friday, November 15 3 

 

Grade 4 & 5 Volleyball at Lunch Recess 

 

UPCOMING IMPORTANT DATES 

November 22  NO SCHOOL for STUDENTS: Divisional Professional Learning Day 

November 26  Grade 4 & 5 Volleyball Event at Bird’s Hill School 

December 2  Report Cards Published 
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December 5  Vision & Hearing Screening (K, 1, 3 and 5) 

   Celebration of Learning (Student Led Conferences) in the Evening 

December 6  NO SCHOOL for STUDENTS: School Based Professional Learning Day 

Celebration of Learning (Student Led Conferences) in the Morning 

 

 

FALL WEATHER CLOTHING REMINDERS 

As we move into some cooler and potentially wet fall weather, please ensure students are bringing 
warm clothing to school including jackets, mitts/gloves, toques, rubber boots. etc. Having an extra pair 
of pants and socks at school is VERY helpful! Labeling clothing with your child’s name is helpful too.  

Our goal is to have kids outside for recess as often as possible, even when it gets a little wet. 😊 

 

 

VISION & HEARING SCREENING VOLUNTEER REQUEST 

Vision and Hearing Screening takes place in November for students in Kindergarten, Grade 1, 3 and 5. 
Our confirmed dates are November 14th and December 5th. 
 
We are hoping that two parent volunteers may be able to assist us with this process. The role involves 
acting as a “runner” to get students from their classes and into the spaces where the screening will take 
place. 
 
Please call the school or email me, (Bailey McIntyre), if you would like to help us out! 
bmcintyre@retsd.mb.ca  
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LUNCH PROGRAM NEWS 

Did you know that the supervision of children over the school lunch period is a parent responsibility?  

It would be a hardship and, in many cases, an impossibility, for most parents to manage this 

responsibility on their own. For this reason, a committee of parent volunteers assumes this 

responsibility FOR our school community: The Dr. Hamilton School Lunch Program Committee!  

This volunteer committee provides oversight for our daily Lunch Program which is run by our committed 

Coordinator, Alli Streep, and a team of wonderful supervisors ranging from community members to 

parents to high school students. 

Led by Committee Chair Lee Hurton, the parent volunteer committee is comprised of a Treasurer, the 

Lunch Program Coordinator, and other parents who sit as collaborative members.  

With our Committee Chair serving for her final year, it will be important to fill this critical role so that 

our Lunch Program can continue to operate in the wonderful place that Lee has brought it to. If you 

are interested in learning more, or even attending a meeting, please reach out to Bailey McIntyre at: 

bmcintyre@retsd.mb.ca  

We will share more information about our Lunch Program’s operations in the next e-memo. 

Here are some photos of our Coordinator and Supervisors enjoying lunchtime recess with our students: 
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LOST & FOUND 

Please have a look to see if anything belongs to your child(ren). After next week, we will wash and 

donate clothing in good condition to a school in our division that offers a Community Closet 
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PHOTO STORY 
 
A few shots captured from our PAC Halloween Family Fun Night. Thank you, PAC!!! 
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Please phone the school at any time with any questions you may have! 


